
 

 

 

 

Ordinance Committee 

 

12-20-2018 

Meeting started at 8:40 a.m. 

 

Members present - Todd Talaski, Clint Braun and Darin Sprague 

Other Present – Jamie Learman 

 

The committee reviewed the possibility of opting out of commercial sales of marihuana.  The 

committee felt at this time it was best to opt out and then look at possibly allowing the 

commercial sales in the future.  This was recommended to Council by Todd Talaski and Clint 

Braun.  Darin Sprague voted no. 

 

 

 

Adjourned at 9:00 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

Jamie Learman, Office Admin. / Clerk                                                 Todd Talaski, Chairperson 


